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Nadia Khan

From: David A. Olson
Sent: Monday, February 06, 2017 8:24 AM
To: citycouncil
Cc: Nadia Khan
Subject: FW: vote no on Wasington Place
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From: ahartner45@comcast.net [mailto:ahartner45@comcast.net]
Sent: Saturday, February 04, 2017 12:41 PM 
To: David A. Olson 
Cc: Emily Norton 
Subject: vote no on Wasington Place 

All Newton City Councillors (via City Clerk): 

Please vote 'no' on the special permit and waivers for the so-called Washington Place (the Orr block 
& adjacent properties) 
It is too tall, too big and will generate too much traffic for our neighborhood. 
Thank you, 

Ann & William Hartner 
45 Brooks Ave. 
Newtonville  
02460

179-16


